
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To coincide with the PRIDE weekend in town we will hold our first official PRIDE 
Sunday as part of PRIDE month.  For the past two years we have had sermons on 
the topic of LGBTQ+ concerns and the experience of what it is like to live as 
members of these communities.  This Sunday’s sermon will hopefully help us all 
better understand the difference between sexual orientation and gender identity, 
especially in a time when those of us in these communities are feeling the effects of 
being targeted for attacks again. 
  
 


